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Re: Year 6 Teacher Vacancy  
 
Dear Applicant 
 
Alston Lane Catholic Primary School and Nursery is a single form entry school with a record 
of high standards and high expectations. It is an excellent school for staff at all levels to 
develop professionally. We are a good school with a high standard of religious provision. 
 
We are seeking an experienced, enthusiastic and motivated teacher to work with the class, 
from January until the end of the year. This is a temporary, full time position but depending 
on the performance of the successful candidate, it may be made permanent from 
September 2022. 
 
The successful candidate will have high expectations in all areas of school life and a passion 
for ensuring the highest possible outcomes for pupils. They will work within an experienced 
Key Stage 2 team and benefit from rich professional development and support, relevant to 
the role. They will deliver a broad and balanced curriculum that is not overly influenced by 
preparation for statutory assessments. A high level of additional staffing support will be 
given to prepare suitably for SATs, at the appropriate time. 
 
In our Catholic school, it is desirable for staff to have a strong personal faith, but essential to 
fully immerse themselves in the Catholic teaching of the school. 
 
Unfortunately, we are not able to accommodate newly qualified teacher applications for 
this post. 
 
Further information about the school, such as inspection reports, can be found on the 
website at www.alstonlane.lancs.sch.uk. 
 
Please telephone the office to arrange a tour of school. 
 
Application packs can be downloaded from the school’s website or the Lancashire teaching 
vacancy website. 
 
The closing date for applications is 12pm on Friday 3rd December 
The interview date is Friday 10th December. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mark FitzGibbon 
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